
 
 

 

July 8, 2014 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Attention: Docketing Division 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

RE:  Access Point, Inc.’s request to register as a reseller of Commercial Mobile Radio Service 

 Withdraw of Registration 

 

Dear Sir/Madame: 

 

Access Point, Inc. requests to withdraw its application for Commercial Mobile Radio Service, Case 

No. 14-1175-TP-NAG. The Company is a pure reseller with no facilities of its own and therefore not 

required to register with the State of Ohio. The Company understands it is still responsible for paying 

into 9-1-1 and the TRS fund.  

 

Please contact myself or Jason Brown with any further matters concerning this filing.  

 Kate Stem Jason Brown  

 Regulatory Affairs Controller 

 919-851-4838 ext.2053 919-851-4838 ext. 2069 

 kate.stem@accesspointinc.com jason.brown@accesspointinc.com  

 

Thank you for your attention to the matter and our apologies for any confusion this may have caused 

the Commission.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 /s/ Kate Stem   

 

Kate Stem 

Regulatory Analyst 
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

7/8/2014 10:28:47 AM

in

Case No(s). 14-1175-TP-RCC

Summary: Notice of withdrawal of Commercial Mobile Radio Services registration
electronically filed by Mrs. Kate  Stem on behalf of Access Point, Inc.


